
 

 

 

PRAYER ROOM 

Join us this Wednesday at 12pm for our Prayer Room. This week we are offering Prayer Room via 
Zoom as well - (Zoom meeting: 836 5340 8234 / Passcode: prayer). We hope to see you then, in   

person or online! 
 

NURSERY TEAM MEMBERS NEEDED 

We are looking for individuals to serve in our amazing Nursery. Please visit the Connection Center 
after     service to sign up and to receive a Bridge Volunteer Application. It is so rewarding to serve in 

our Children’s Ministry. Join us! 
 

COOKING CLASS WITH PASTOR BRIAN 

We have another amazing cooking class coming up on Friday, May 24th at 7pm. The last one was 
amazing! We had so much fun, ate great food, and learned a lot! Make plans now to join us. Sign up 

at the Connection Center to reserve your spot. 
 

IT’S TIME FOR...TABLE TALK! 

1. Share an example of how you think struggling with insecurity could lead to giving in to temptations.  

2. Do you think being accountable to God's Word and others can help a Christian live with self-control? 
How? 

3. Do you think a Christian can struggle with idolatry? If so, how?  

4. If there is time, pray for each other for more self-control and to keep "in step" with the Holy Spirit. 

 

 

 
Feel free to give your tithes and offerings in the Giving Boxes located near the entrances to the Sanctuary and Cafe.  


